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Relevant text:  

Mr D O’BRIEN: My next question should perhaps go to the Secretary. Could you provide, perhaps on 
notice, what the entire expenditure on the travel voucher scheme has been, given that there have 
been announcements, under-utilisation and rollovers et cetera? We have got in the questionnaire 
$30.2 million allocated for this particular around, but for the whole scheme could we get what has 
been allocated over the  past—I do not know how long; was it in 2020 that it first started?  

 Mr PAKULA: Yes. 

 Mr PHEMISTER: So what was allocated for travel vouchers? 

 Mr D O’BRIEN: And actually spent. 

 Mr PHEMISTER: And actually spent—noting that if I do it at a point in time now, I will not be able to 

give you the most recent round, because the sunset will not have occurred, but I can certainly do— 

 

Answer:  

A total of $20.73 million has been paid through the completed RTVS rounds, and a total of  
$2.65 million has been paid through the MTVS. The total paid across both schemes is $23.38 million.   

 

 

 

 

 


